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Friday June 21st 2024 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

Dance 

A huge thank you to the families who attended the session led by Corali on Monday 

morning. It was great to see what the pupils were able to learn over the morning and it was a 

great sharing session. Monday’s session was for pupils 14 and above and was linked to a 

summer project that they are running.  

Next week, classes who have dance sessions with Holly and Paddy are having a sharing 

session at school.  If your child is in one of those classes, you will receive information about 

joining for that. Following on from the success of the KS3 visit to the Royal Academy of 

Dance earlier this term, we are hoping some primary classes may be able to join a primary 

sharing event next year. 

Transport 

Southwark are requesting feedback about home school transport which also includes 

families who receive a personal budget towards journeys to and from school.  There are 

questionnaires to complete which can be found at the following links: 

• Home to School Transport Questionnaire: https://engage.southwark.gov.uk/en-
GB/projects/hometoschoolparentcarersurvey 
 

• Home to School Transport Questionnaire (Easy 
Read): https://engage.southwark.gov.uk/en-GB/projects/easyreadparentcarersurvey 
 

• Personal Budgets Home to 
School Transport Questionnaire: https://engage.southwark.gov.uk/en-
GB/projects/personalbudgetparentcarersurvey 
 

They are also holding two virtual drop in sessions which is another opportunity for you to 
give your feedback. 
 

• Parent/carer online drop-in 1 – Tuesday 2nd July at 1-2pm – click here to join 
 

• Parent/carer online drop-in 2 – Wednesday 10th July at 5:30-6:30pm – click here to 
join 
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Windrush Day 
 
The South London Gallery are running a family day tomorrow, Saturday 22nd June, between 
11am – 1pm.  The event is free to join.  Further information can be found here: 
https://www.southlondongallery.org/events/family-space-windrush/  
 
Summer Holiday Activities 
 
Details of Southwark Local Offer Summer Holiday Activities can be found here: 
 
https://localoffer.southwark.gov.uk/leisure/school-summer-holiday-activities-2024  
 
Please do speak to me or Farzana if you have any questions or require further support 
around this. 
 
Immunisation Clinic 
 
There is an additional drop in session on: 
Saturday 29-06-2024 Time:  9.00am to 1.30pm Ann Bernadt Children & Family Centre, 
29 Chandler Way, London SE15 6DT where children will be able to receive the DTP 
(Diphtheria, Tetanus and Polio), Meningitis and HPV (Human papilloma virus) vaccinations 
in case they missed this at the school this year or in previous years. No appointments are 
required. 
 
Keeping Safe 
 
There have been a couple of viruses going around at school.  Please take the usual 
precautions if your child is unwell and seek additional medical support if they develop a 
temperature, headache, rash or sore throat. 
 
Offers 
 
Keep a look out for expected offers on school uniform in the following shops on these dates.     
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Have a lovely weekend.   

Best wishes, 

 
 

Erin McCarthy 

Head of School 

 


